Penns Grove High School

Gifted and Talented Program

September 16th, 2022

Dear teachers, administrators, counselors, and staff,

Penns Grove High School's Gifted and Talented Program is now accepting nominations for the 2022-2023 school year. Any parent, guardian, teacher, or administrator may nominate a student currently enrolled in grades 9 through 12 by completing the attached nomination form. The New Jersey Administrative Code defines gifted and talented students as:

Those students who possess or demonstrate high levels of ability, in one or more content areas when compared to their chronological peers in the local district and who require modification of their education program if they are to achieve in accordance with their capabilities.

Nominations are an integral part of the selection process and are greatly appreciated by our students. If you have questions regarding the Gifted and Talented Program, information and criteria can be found on the NJ Department of Education website at:

http://www.state.nj.us/education/aps/cccs/g_and_t_req.htm.

Please return all nomination forms to Ms. Brown by Friday, September 30th, 2022. Thank you for your cooperation, as well as your dedication to our students.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kelsey Brown Gifted and Talented Coordinator